
f Greetings Friends & Neighbors! iBientienidOS! Mabll hay! BON GIORNO! 

FEBRUARY 1996 KB¬ 

IT'S A NEW YEAR FOR ST. MARY’S PARK 

On January 26th, St. Mary’s Park Improvement 

% Club had its annual installation dinner dance at the 

Italian American Social Club. After a delicious 

Italian family-style meal, the outgoing officers were 

honored and Past President Bill Fosset received a 

commemorative plaque for his service. The new offi¬ 

cers were installed by George Ahem, a long time res¬ 

ident of the Park. President elect Graham Beaumont 

gave a brief speech and the rest of the evening was 

left to those who wanted to enjoy the band upstairs. 

In this month’s newsletter, each officer will introduce 

him/herself. 

Graham Beaumont, President 

"As the new President of the SMPIC, I should like to 

introduce myself. I’ve lived in the park since 1988 

with my wife, Josephine and our two dogs. I came 

to the U.S. from the United Kingdom in 1956. 

Although I am now semi-retired, I have worked in the 
field of mental health for many years. 

Together with the other officers of SMPIC, we aim to 

continue the tradition of preserving St. Mary’s Park 

as an attractive neighborly place with special empha¬ 

sis on discouraging crime and being responsive to the 

concerns of the park residents. 

^ To achieve our goals, we need your participation. A 

united neighborhood holds the key to successfully 

creating a safe, friendly and attractive place to live. 

I’d like to personally invite each of you to attend our 

monthly meetings in the recreation hall the second 

: Tuesday of the month. At these meetings, we discuss 

issues affecting residents of the Park, such as traffic 

and safety issues and, there’s always a little time left 

over to socialize and meet your neighbors while 

. enjoying coffee and dessert generously furnished by 

our members. 

Each year, we ask that each household in St. Mary’s 

* Park contribute $20.00 to SMPIC. This money funds 
• the printing of our newsletter, pays for the mainte¬ 

nance of the six grassy islands and covers special 

projects like graffiti removal and the park picnic. 

The membership dues are due now so bring your 

money to the next meeting or drop off a check to 

Bill’s house at 100 Justin or to our Treasurer’s 

house, at 410 Justin . 

I’d also like to hear from you about your con¬ 

cerns, hopes and dreams for the neighborhood. If 
you see a man walking a largish black dog and a 

small pug to and from the park stop me and say 

hello. St. Mary’s Park belongs to all of us, let’s 

help make it the best, most desirable neighbor¬ 
hood in all of San Francisco." 

George Chen, Vice President 
George Chen has been a St. Mary’s Park resident 

since January 1993. He lives on lower College with 

his partner Dennis. George is a civil and structural 

engineer by day and our Vice President by night. He 

is very interested in traffic and safety issues in the 

Park. And, he hopes that he can help reinforce St. 

Mary’s Park’s strong sense of community. 

Gloria T. Ambra, Secretary 
"Just as our benevolent friend and neighbor Florence 

Kolos gave of her time and talents as President and 

Secretary of St. Mary’s Park, I too have served as past 

President and now take the “chair” of Secretary. I 

promise to do all I possibly can, to the very best of 

my ability, to perform a most satisfactory service for 

all of my friends and neighbors here in St. Mary’s 

Park. One of my desires is to see more and more of 

you, whether you have lived in the Park for many 

years, or have just moved in. I sincerely hope that 

you feel the same since we are planning fests and 

occasions without equal that will “blow you away,” so 

to speak. And if, at the end of my term, you feel that 

I have done a satisfactory job, I’ll expect to be asked 

to dance about the room with at least a few of you as 

we install our new set of officers!" 

NEXT M EETING: FEBRUARY 13th at 
7:30 PM. Please plan to attend. 



* * 

Jewel Walli, Treasurer 
Jewel Walli, our treasurer, has lived in the Park 
with her husband Scott for the last 2 1/2 years. 
Jewel teaches high school special education in 
South San Francisco and distributes our newslet¬ 
ter in her spare time. Jewel would like to see the 
St. Mary’s Park playground cleaned up and would 
like the Department of Recreation and Parks to 
take a more proactive approach to the Park’s 
maintenance and graffiti problems. Jewel also 
believes that the Improvement Club is important 
for everyone to be involved with because “neigh¬ 
bors need to know each other to get a better sense 
of community.” 

Marie Guinasso, Sunshine Lady 

The Sun Always Shines in St. Mary’s Park thanks to 
the efforts of our Sunshine Lady, Marie Guinasso. 
Marie has agreed to be the Sunshine Lady for yet 
another year. She makes it her job to send greeting 
cards to welcome new neighbors into the park, 
acknowledge new births and weddings, cheer up resi¬ 
dents who are ill or lonely and console families who 
have lost a loved one. If you know of anyone in the 
park who could use a little cheering up, contact Marie 
at 585-3187. 

Tom Ray, Sergeant at Arms 
Tom is one of the newest residents of St. Mary's Park. 
Tom, an attorney by profession, is interested in updat¬ 
ing the St. Mary's Park by-laws to make them better 
reflect the diversity of the park. 

Crime Watch 

Crimes in St. Mary’s Park are down 18% when 
comparing January ‘96 to January ‘95 with a big 
reduction in auto-related crimes. However, the 
park did experience 3 incidents of petty theft 
from locked autos on Murray and the 300 block 
of Justin. There was also a grand theft from the 
St. Mary’s Rec Center, a report of a stolen auto¬ 
mobile on Agnon Ave. and one incident of mali¬ 
cious mischief/vandalism on Justin. 

Past President Bill Fosset is volunteering to get 
a “Neighborhood Watch” program organized in 
the Park. Stay tuned for more details. 

Promised Stop Signs in St. Mary's 
Park Still Under Consideration 

Last year, past President Bill Fossett and 
Guido Guinasso of the Executive Board 
began talks with the City Traffic Engineer 
to get stop signs on College at Murray and 
Justin at Genebern. Our new Vice President 
George Chen will continue to monitor the 
issue. According to the City Traffic 
Engineer, Bill Kimberly, theDepartment is 
going to make a complete study of the traf¬ 
fic flow in St. Mary's Park, once PG&E has 
completed their work on the gas lines. In 
the meantime, we feel that the traffic flow 
directions in our park are okay, except the 
speeding problems along College, Genebern 
and Justin. George will keep in close com¬ 
munication with the City Traffic Department 
to see that this study happens and to let 
them know what the residents of St. Mary's 
Park want. Please come to the monthly 
meetings with any suggestions or com¬ 
ments you have about traffic flow in the 
Park. 

Park Wide Garage Sale Proposed for Spring 

We’d like to know how people feel about having a 
park-wide garage sale. The sale would be advertised 
and organized as a neighborhood event. Other neigh¬ 
borhoods have had similar sales such as the Bemal 
Hill garage sale which partially benefited the Senior 
Center on Cortland Ave. Participants would be asked 
to donate a small % of sales to the SMPIC. Come to 
the meeting and let us hear your thoughts on this. 

Home Repair Service 
Does your home need a simple repair or fixing 
up? Cole Hardware, on Mission Street, is offer¬ 
ing a free Home Repair Referral Service. Just 
call 647-8700, tell them what you need, they’ll 
ask you a few questions, and then refer the right 
contractor or handyperson to you. No job too 
small. 
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Please Patronize Our Advertisers 
_ 

Wish, you could 

lose weight and feel better? 

Stop wishing. Lose weight safely and easily 
with new discoveries In herbs and nutri¬ 
tion. No gimmicks, no meetings, no starv¬ 
ing. GUARANTEED. We lost 115 pounds, 

lowered cholesterol and more. 
Call for more details on products or 

homo-based business opportunity 

Your neighbors In St. Mary's Park 
Mike and Lola DeCastro 

418 337-1107 
Herb&hfe Independent Distributor 

GLEN PARK HARDWARE 

In St. Mary's Park.... 
"experience the best" 

Marilyn & Mary Ellen 
Call (415) 761-8278 

N A. Sapunar Realty, Inc. 

License #701267 
Bonded & Insured 

FREE ESTIMATE 
FREE COLOR CONSULTING 

(IfjE paint JWaster 
Painting Restoration 

Interior & Exterior 
Taping • Drywall • Wall Textures 

Commercial & Residential 

207 Precita Avenue 
San Francisco. CA 94110 

TONY CASTANEDA 
Tel: (415)821-9150 
Fax (415) 550-7328 

• PLUMBING SUPPLIES • 
• TREASURE TONE PAINTS « 

• ELECTRIC SUPPLIES • 
•GARDEN SUPPLIES • 

HAL AND SUSAN 

TAUBER 

585-5761 Deli* Cafe 

American Bakery 
Cafe & Catering 

Gourmet Deli-Cheese 

Bakery * Cafe 

685 CHENERY ST. AT DIAMOND SAN FRANCISCO 94131 

OFFICE HOURS BY APPOINTMENT 

ALFONSO D. GONZALEZ, D.D.S. 

3988 MISSION ST. 
SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94112 

PHONE: (415) 334-4554 

673 Port oh Drive 598 Cherny Street 
San Frandsco. CA 94127 San Fnndsco. CA 94131 

415-753-0750 415-239-5525 
Order by FAX 4I5-75J-C63I 

-aBSmVL GERRY LOWENTHAL 
REALTOR* 

Notary Public 
ACTION REALTY SERVICE 
1430Taraval Street 
San Francisco, CA 941(6 
Business (415) 566-980QTFAX (415) 566-1086 
Residence (415) 334-7707 

Each Office is Independently Owned and Operated 

Gregory P. O'Keeffe 
ATTORNEY AT LAW 

TELEPHONE (415) 664-6788 
FAX (415) 664-7280 

2311 TARAVAL STREET 
SAN FRANCISCO. CA 94116 

GIOVANNI'S PIZZA RESTAURANT 
3839 MISSION STREET 

comer Crescent Avenue (next to St. Mary's Pub) 

GREA T PIZZA! Mama gives a small cheese pizza FREE 

with any extra large! PicU up Only! 

(415) 647-6122 

Where Great Homes 
Get Their Start 
Serving San Francisco 

with the [Highest Quality 'Building 

& [Remodeling products Since IQI2 

Mouldings • Flooring • Decking • Windows 

And Much More 

LUMBER 
2525 Marin Street. Street San Francisco. CA 94124 Tel. 415 824-4300 

Support Your Improvement Club 
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SINCE 

pARKa BELl 
ST. MARY'S PARK IMPROVEMENT CLUB 

A St. Mary's Park Homeowner 

Thomas M. Ray 

Attorney at Law. (415) 775-8950 

★ Personal Injury ★ Bankruptcy ★ 
★ Business Litigation ★ 

Termite Inspection Remodeling & Foundations 
Dty Rot Repairs Earthquake Repairs 

Qotden Qate 

Termite & Construction, Inc. 
CA License * PR0634 

3994 Mission St. • San Francisco. CA94112 

334-6751 
Armando (Dino) Diodati Joe Diodati 

Aspelin & Bridgman 
ATTORNEYS AT LAW 

220 MONTGOMERY STREET 
SAN FRANCISCO B4104 

JOHN H ASPELIN (415) 296-9812 

SMOG CHECK 
S17.95 White You Wotl 

*Best Smog Prices in town* 

AffordaDle Auto Repair & Service 
Complete Auto Repair and Service 

Domestic & Foreign • All Work Guaranteed 
Official Smog Check Station 

(415) 334-7742 
4199 Mission Street San Francisco. CA 94112 

THE LAWSON ROOFING CO Inc 

"Since 190?' 

Contractors License No 339053 

1495 TENNESEE ST., S.E 

285-1661 

683 Chenery Street 

Pizza. Steaks. Veal. BBQ, 
Prawns, Pasta, Coffee Bar • Fast Delivery! 

334-0962 

KENNETH EPLEY 

Asst* uile-Bmker 

« ALTO I 

Direct Line (415) 441-0656 x255 
Office (415) 441-7272 
Pager (415) 807-1377 
Fax (415)771-3847 

P00 California Sum. Suite 260. San Francisco, CA 94109 
1" iiittrfrwfUwiN ee n/V enJ efcntlrJ -rei men knkrrwfr e/fer 

ST. MARY’S PUB 

“YOUR FRIENDLY TAVERN" 

YOUR HOSTS 

JOE AND MARGIE 

MISSION AND CRESCENT AVENUE 

FREGOSI & SON FLORISTS 
4834 MISSION STREET 

SAN FRANCISCO, CALIFORNIA 

PHONE (415) 585-3386 

NEED HELP FINDING QUALITY CHILDCARE? 
Award-winning video from the Parents’ 

Survival Series tells you how. 
Covers safety, health, education & more. Buy 
your video today! $19.95 + 3.95 shipping + 
CA sales tax. Money back guarantee! Call for 

info or charge by phone (415) 522-1777. 
•-i : 

1 COLDUJGLL 1 
1 BAN^CR □ I 

Harris Bros. 
Auto Body Works 

KENHOEGGER 
979-4548 

In the Community...For the Community 

<DUALITY WORK SINCE 1939 

Joe and Mike Harris 6050 Mission St. 
992-0200 Daly City, CA 94014 
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Meetings Second Tuesday of Month 
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